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 Kristin Gentili 
 Director of Food Services 
 (508) 647-6611 
 
        

September 9, 2022 
 

Dear Selectman,  
 

   Aramark at Natick Public Schools will be collaborating with the Natick Athletic Hall of Fame 

to host the Athletic Hall of Fame dedication event, for our fifth year. This event will be held on October 

22, 2022, at the Community Center, 117 East Central Street, with the expectation of 200 guests. We 

are excited to host this event again, post Covid.  

Since this is a nonprofit event for the community, we are asking for a waiver on the application 

fee. We will be hosting, with the request of a one-day liquor license, serving beer and wine to the past 

and present inductees, along with appetizers. Aramark will be handling the purchase of the alcohol 

as well as hiring tip certified bartenders for the event.   

 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to reach me at 508-647-6611 or 
kgentili@natickps.org. 
            
 
          Sincerely, 

 

Kristin Gentili RD, LDN 
Director of Food Services 
15 West Street 
Natick MA 01760 
508-647-6611 
kgentili@natickps.org 
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